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Carroll County Commissioners Reject Northern News Article Regarding Raises 
 
Westminster, MD, Thursday, December 21, 2017 – In light of a recent article in Northern News, 
Commissioner Stephen Wantz and Commissioner Richard Weaver emphatically state this board has 
never requested nor entertained the idea of salary increases and has, in fact, voted consistently to 
reduce the benefits to county commissioners.  

Carroll County Delegate Susan Krebs, both last year and this year, proposed the idea of salary 
increases for Carroll County Commissioners.  The BCC not only immediately rejected the idea, but 
furthermore, also declined to hire personal assistants and eliminated perks such as personal vehicles, 
daily stipends and mileage reimbursement. 
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